
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 
 

 5th November 2018 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

Our annual Christmas Craft Market takes place on Saturday 10th November, in the Lifestyle 
Centre, from 10am to 1pm.  

 

We are thrilled to announce that we have 13 Evergreen residents and 11 outside vendors, who 
have booked tables to sell their crafts and products.  The cost for the residents is R15 for a 
small table, R25 for a larger table and outside vendors will pay R35.  All payments are to be 
made on arrival to the Centre.  It would help us if you bought the exact amount! 

Please note that if you are a vendor, you need to come down to the Lifestyle Centre at 
9am to set up.  We will have all the tables in place on Friday afternoon and will attempt to 
ensure that there is a good spread of the different items.  Please bring table cloths with you 
to protect the tables. 

There will be eats available from a few of the vendors and Reef Caterers will be open for 
snacks, coffee, tea and soft drink orders.  Cappuccinos will not be available due to the time 
factors involved.  If you are selling food, please provide paper plates and serviettes.    

It is obviously important to ensure that there is a healthy number of customers on the day.  
Family and friends are welcome and we hope that all the residents will come down and support 
us. 

Parking may be an issue due to the construction taking place so please, where possible, walk 
down and if you need to unload, please do so and then take your car back home.  Asking your 
friends to park at your unit would help too. Security will be of major importance and a further 
Communiqué will be issued shortly on the procedure to be followed.  

There is still space for your unwanted items on the White Elephant Stall.  Please contact Elske 
(Extn 176) or Libby (Extn 102). 

 

Many thanks, I am sure it will be a wonderful day.  Please contact me if you require any further 
information. 

Judy Stuart – Unit 87 - ResCom Activities  082-416-7323 
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